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Tariff Industry Assistance (Advertisement) Notice No. 1987/1 - cont'd 
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Description of Goods 

CURRENT APPROVAL 
100~ acetate satin (self adhesive) on condition 
that it will be used solely in the manufacture 
of labels 

REQUESTED APPROVAL 
100~ acetate satin (self adhesive) 

CURRENT APPROVAL 
Elastercised binding, when declared for use as 
trimming on women's and children's casual 
footwear and slippers 

REQUESTED APPROVAL 
Elastercised binding 

CURRENT APPROVAL 
Elastic webbings of width not exceeding aOcm, 
when declared for use by Hospital Boards in 
making splints and artificial limb appliances 

REQUESTED APPROVAL 
Elastic webbings of width not exceeding aOcm 

CURRENT APPROVAL 
Jaegerband buckle elastic, on condition that it 
is for use only in making footwear 

REQUESTED APPROVAL 
Jaegerband buckle elastic 

CURRENT APPROVAL 
Lastex adhesive backing material, an elastic 
fabric in the piece, commonly used as backing 
for show upper leathers, on condition that 
it is for use only in making footwear 

REQUESTED APPROVAL 
Lastex adhesive backing material, an elastic 
fabric in the piece 

CURRENT APPROVAL 
Woven elastic band on condition that it will be 
used .solely in the manufacture of plain sifter 
sleeves for the dairy/flour industry 

REQUESTED APPROVAL 
Woven elastic band 

CURRENT APPROVAL 
Airslide conveyor belting on condition that it 
will be used solely in the conveyance of 
powdered cement 

REQUESTED APPROVAL 
Airslide conveyor belting 

Scandra belting, exceeding 1200mm width, when 
declared for use only in the width imported and 
not slit down for resale 

Siegling transilon conveyor belts exceeding 
1200mm in width, on condition for use only in 
the width imported and not slit down for 
resale 

Solid woven belting over 1270mm in width (for 
use in widths as imported and not slit down) 

Sparks "Tuffy" conveyor V-guide belting on 
condition that the goods are used solely in the 
manufacture of baggage handling equipment 

CURRENT. APPROVAL 
Spiked hooper feed sheets, for use in conveying 
raw wool stock in the carding operation of 
textile yarn production 

REQUESTED APPROVAL 
Spiked hooper feed sheets 

CURRENT APPROVAL 
Transilon conveyors for 2.46 m wide carding 
machines, having metal buttons along both edges 
approximately SO m apart 

REQUESTED APPROVAL 
Carding machine transilon conveyors 
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